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HIGHLIGHT 
 

We have our assembly members! The Pipeline 
Assembly members will assist with the governance 
component of the Pipeline. Please join us in welcoming 
our assembly members at our next meeting on February 
22nd. 

 

 

U P D A T E S  

BUILDING OUR 
FOUNDATION 

We will continue sharing 
results of our data collection 
(surveys and quarterly reports) 
during our monthly meetings 
in first quarter of 2021. 

For more information about 
PFCCC (Pipeline) initiatives, 
contact our Director Teresa 
Collins at 
tcollins@1199ctraining.org. 

 

 

N E X T  M E E T I NG  

 WHAT’S HAPPENING? 

Please join us Monday, 
February 22nd, at 1 pm for our 
next meeting to hear updates 
and share your input!  

O P PO R T U N I T I E S  

PD CALENDARS! 
Please visit our website at 
(https://1199ctraining.org/PFC
CC) to view the PD calendars 
and opportunities for FCC 
providers.    

 

HEADING 2 TEXT HERE 

WELLNESS TIPS & RESOURCES 

For information about the COVID-19 vaccine please visit the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention website at https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/index.html. This is a 
great resource to share with families. Stay warm & stay well! 

 


